Hancock Elementary School

"Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars"

Good Afternoon HES Families,

A huge thank you to all who participated in the PTO Raffle and Paint Night! We raised \$480 from both of these fundraisers! This money will help in supplying snacks and decorations for the fourth grade moving up ceremony, sand toys, and field day popsicles!

All students will be completing the NWEA MAP assessment as well as aimsweb Plus over the next three weeks. These assessments provide valuable information regarding your child's academic growth over the school year. Please reach out to your child's classroom teacher if you have questions.

We have some exciting activities planned for the end of the school year. We will be holding Field Day here at Hancock Elementary (for HES students only). This is planned for next Friday, May 28th (May 27th is the rain date). More information will be sent home early next week with the details of what children should wear and bring that day.

The 4th grade class will be Zooming with Great Brook School Ambassadors on Monday (5/24) to learn more about middle school.

This is the last weekend to walk downtown Peterborough to celebrate Children and the Arts. Be sure to check out HES artwork which is displayed in Maggies' Market window.

We are working to determine the best course of action regarding the Souhegan Boys and Girls Club. Please complete this <u>survey</u> to help us gather information regarding your needs for the 2021 - 2022 school year.

Upcoming Events:

- NWEA testing begins this week
- Field Day Friday, May 28th (all day)
- No School on Monday, May 31st (Memorial Day)
- Assembly via Zoom on Friday, June 4th 2nd Grade Presentation
- 4th Grade Moving Up Ceremony, Wednesday, June 16

Please see attached tennis and soccer flyers.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Amy





